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1.  I attended all executive board meetings throughout the year, as well as the convention   
     planning meeting in June.
2.  I, along with four other ICTA members, attended a meeting at ISBE in June to express  
     concern over the lack of communication coursework required for English teacher candidates.  
     We were excited to be invited back for further meetings with other stakeholder groups, 
     which should occur in the next few months.
3.  I fulfilled my primary duty of selecting the site of the September 2015 convention, which will 
     be at the Hilton Doubletree in Bloomington.  More information about the theme and 
     specifics will be sent to the membership next year.
Adam Jenkins

